
From: Julija Pal
To: Veronyak, Haley
Subject: Re: tree permits
Date: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 12:12:40 PM

In 2021 iI had to get a tree permit to remove my black walnut tree
I paid $440.00 for it
May i suggest not asking for money for a tree permit 
It should be nothing as it was prior to January 2021
This is an extremely high price for a tree permit
And i had to plant four trees to replace the black walnut
That black walnut destroyed  about fifteen trees I have planted in the past
I planted mainly fruit trees
It has cost me about $80.00 per tree
I want money returned to me because of this extremely poisonous tree
That i had planted over the seventeen years i have lived in Burlington

The black walnut contains a chemical juglone that has a devastating impact on the roots of 
plants
In humans ingesting even a small amount is toxic and can cause serious poisoning affect

Thank You

Julija
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